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RECTOR'S MESSAGE
All parents/guardians are expected to
pay full fees before the start of Term
Three on 18th September 2023, using the
child's student number.
You can either pay over the counter in
any dfcu branch or through school pay
(MTN/Airtel)
For detailed fees payment structure,
please, check the statement enclosed in
the envelope with your child's report. 
Kindly note:
Parents who pay through EFT should
include transfer fees on top of the actual
amount  to be transfered.

SCHOOL FEES

APPRECIATION
We give glory to the most high God for 
 the successful completion of Term Two
2023.
Thank you for all the support and for
entrusting us with your children.

2024 ADMISSIONS
IMPORTANT DATES

"Trust in the Lord with all your
heart and lean not on your own

understanding"



______________
BENON TAKIRAMBUDDE

Head of School

We have had assemblies for the 
Pre-primary and Kindergarten classes.
You are highly appreciated for turning
up in big numbers.

ACADEMIC AND SOCIAL ENGAGEMENT

Assemblies

Birthdays

Birthdays have been celebrated
this term every Wednesday.
All parents are reminded to fill in
the birthday forms and return
them before the celebration day .

We had a successful funday on Thursady
8th June, 2023. This gave pupils chance
to play together as a way of sharing.
Parents also got to know each other.

Fun Day

Sports Colourful sports days
were held on Friday 14th
and Saturday 15th July,
2023.
There was full
participation of all the
pupils in their house
colours.
In Lower school, Purple
house won.
In Upper school, Red
house won and the over
all winner for the year
2023 was Red house.
"Congratulations to all
colour members".

Our reading engagements have
been effectively done.
All parents are encouraged to help
children access reading materials.

Swimming lessons have
been held throughout the
term. 

We have noticed increased
aggressive behaviour
among our learners. This
behaviour is majorly being
picked up from the
television. You are
encouraged to sensor the
programs watched at
home.

Reading

An appeal;


